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13 September 2022    

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Government has announced that there will be an additional bank holiday to 
mark the occasion of the State Funeral of Her late Majesty Queen Elizabeth II on 
Monday 19 September 2022.  
 
Out of respect for the passing of the late Queen Elizabeth II and her funeral, 
Edward Peake will be closed on Monday 19 September to allow our 
community time to mourn the loss of Her Majesty the Queen, in the way they feel is 
appropriate to them.  
 
The school will be open as normal the following day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss Z J Linington 
Headteacher 
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